
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Reports 
General Meeting – 20 t h February 2017 

  



President’s Report 
Looking to buy, rent or sell? Please consider our major sponsor Perth Metro Property Group!  

 

The end of the season is almost near everyone and with that comes only a handful of these General 

Meetings before we break away for our winter break. Don’t stress however as there are plenty of 

events still yet to come including the second Annual Season Dinner. 

There isn’t a great deal to report since the last meeting, but for those of you who do love my bullet 

points. 😊  

• Annual Season Dinner – The second Annual Season dinner will be held right after the end of 

the Home and Away season on Tuesday March 6th. Details of night will be announced very 

soon but please keep this night free! Partners are very much welcomed as well so please let 

them know too.  

I want to thank Ashlee, Jack and Daniel Gibbons for their work on this so far. It’s very much 

in safe hands. 

• T20 Game – Due to scheduling, the T20 game unfortunately won’t happen this season. We 

just couldn’t fit it in before Christmas like we wanted to and having the Kent Street square 

renovated during Christmas and New Year put a halt to that option as well. Next season we’ll 

aim to have this planned earlier so it fits into the busy schedule. 

• Grand Final Breakfast – Will be going ahead like always. Save the date, Saturday March 24th.  

• Memorandum of Understanding – We have received a response from the WACA and the 

committee are working at the moment to provide a further response to the updated 

document. Both parties are on the right page and agreeing on a number of factors that are 

fundamental to this MOU working. We envisage to have our response to the WACA ASAP 

and hopefully have a ‘final’ response from them not long after. As soon as both parties are 

happy, we’ll provide the full MOU document to all members so it can be voted upon at the 

AGM.  

That’s it from me, happy umpiring everyone!  

Trent Steenholdt 

WACUA President 



Secretary’s Report 
The following people have been approved as members: 

• Kirsten Funston 

• Darryl Sinclair 

If you have not completed a WACUA registration form please do so ASAP. The form can be found 

online at http://register.wacua.asn.au/. 

Below is the correspondence in and out presented at the January Committee Meeting. 

Correspondence in: 

• Email from Stephen Denys regarding grievance. 

• Email from Alan Johanson regarding MOU. 

Correspondence out: 

• Email to Stephen Denys regarding grievance. 

Ashlee Kovalevs 

WACUA Secretary 

  

http://register.wacua.asn.au/


Treasurer’s Report 
With Andrew currently away with the Under 15’s Male National Championships in Brisbane I’ve been 

tasked with the finances. I’m happy to report I have not spent it all and don’t need to come to you 

with a request to impose a levy!  

On a serious note, the current financial status of the association as of the 6th February 2018 is: 

• Cheque: $2691.11  

• Cash: $23.00 

• Savings: $17,703.33 

Total Balance: $20,417.44.  

This is up from last meeting by $115.50. 

In additional those who are observant would have noticed we have also moved $4286.07 from the 

Cheque Account to the Savings Account. 

On a personal note, I want to thank Andrew for doing an amazing job with the books. It’s amazing 

how easy it has been to keep track of monies going in and out of the association. I also want to wish 

Andrew all the very best as he begins the Cricket Australia pathway! 

 
Trent Steenholdt (on behalf of Andrew Micenko) 
WACUA President 
 


